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2021 Ordinary Council Meetings  
Meetings are held in the Council  

Chamber, off Brockman Street, Manjimup  
Copies of the agenda are available via the 
Shire website Tuesday before the meeting. 
 The Shire of Manjimup recommends attendance 

from members of the public only if they have 
essential matters to discuss due to COVID-19 

restrictions.  

Shire President - Paul Omodei 

Administration Centre 

8.15am-4.30pm Monday-Friday 

Tel: (08) 9771 7777    Fax: (08) 9771 7771 

37-39 Rose Street, Manjimup 

Postal: PO Box 1, Manjimup  WA  6258 

Email: info@manjimup.wa.gov.au  

Website: www.manjimup.wa.gov.au 

Emergencies Only A/H:  6454 4600 

Pemberton Library  
Lot 242 Brockman Street - 9776 1311 
Wednesday and Thursday: 9am - 1.30pm   
Friday 9.30am to 5pm  
Saturday 9am - 12pm 

Pemberton Waste Transfer Station 
Lot 13760 Pemberton Northcliffe Rd Yeagarup  
Wednesday: 11am - 5pm    
Saturday/Sunday: 12pm - 5pm 

West Ward Councillors 
Cr Murray Ventris 
(08) 9776 1757 
 

Cr Kenneth Lawrence 
(08) 9776 2010 

11 February 
4 March PEM 
25 March 
15 April 
6 May 

27 May 
17 June NCF 
8 July 
29 July 
19 August 

9 September WPL 
30 September 
21 October 
18 November 
16 December 

Citizen of the Year Awards 
About 600 people enjoyed Australia Day in 
the Manjimup Heritage Park as part of the 
Shire’s official celebrations on Tuesday 26 
January 2021. 
It is always an honour to participate in the 
presentation of  certificates and awards to the 
citizen of the year nominees and winners, this 
year we had 26 individuals and 3 groups 
nominated across the four categories.  My 
congratulations and thanks to all nominees 
for the tireless work you do for your 
communities. The deserving award recipients 
are pictured below.  
Looking ahead in 2021 
We continue to be COVID Safe and the Shire  
has a thorough COVID Business Continuity 
Plan ready to be implemented immediately if 
needed, the plan ensures the continuation of 
essential services should an outbreak occur 

within the Shire. In the meantime we 
continue business as usual within the safety 
guidelines set by the State and Federal 
Governments. 
This year we will see the following major 
projects - Pemberton Colocation building  
construction,  air conditioner upgrade at the 
AquaCentre, Pioneer Park Walpole toilet 
upgrade, a new toilet block near the 
Pemberton Mill Hall, preparation for the  
redevelopment of the  Rea Park and Collier 
Street Reserve,  pathways and furniture at 
Quinninup dam, and major bridge works on 
Mordalup Road. We are bringing free wi-fi to 
Pemberton, Northcliffe and Walpole CBD’s 
upgrades to the Northcliffe basketball courts 
and a pathway to Clem Collins Stadium. There 
are many smaller projects on the go as well as 
the tremendous  amount of work that goes 
into  the normal operations of a local 
government.  The operation of a local 
government is far from being  ’rates, roads 
and rubbish’  our functions are diverse and 
we deliver an enormous number of services. 
We aim to remain responsive to the changing 

needs and expectations within our 
community, continuing to support and 
enhance the sustainability and diversity of our 
communities. 
Some of our services and functions include:  
Infrastructure - local roads, bridges, 
footpaths, parking facilities, drainage, waste 
collection.  
Recreation and cultural facilities -  libraries, 
parks, sports facilities, recreation centres and 
civic buildings.  
Environmental and health - water and food 
inspection, noise and animal control, fire and 
emergency services. 
Community development - cultural diversity, 
youth, ageing population, community care, 
volunteering, community safety and 
economic development.  
Building - approvals, inspections, licensing, 
certification and enforcement.  
Statutory and strategic planning - 
development approval, land use, sustainable 
environment, and local area planning. 

 Until next time stay well and safe....Paul 

Shire President’s 
Message 

Shire Bulletins can be viewed on the Shire website: www.manjimup.wa.gov.au/shirebulletin 

Pemberton  

Library 

(New Location - Lesser Hall) 

Thursday 11am 

If you haven't 
received your rate 

notice please contact 
the Shire on  

3rd Instalment 

due 

8 February 2021 

Spencer Roberts and 
Rose Moyle, Manjimup 
Speedway Club - Active 
Citizenship Community 
Group 
 

Bianca Eleuteri - Youth 
Citizen of the Year 
 

Deanne Ventris - Citizen 
of the Year 
 

Michael Filby - Senior 
Citizen of the Year 


